
Coffee and
Conversation

After lengthy delays, in 1912 the progressive City of
Prince Albert finally embarked on the construction of
what had to become the first hydroelectric power dam in
the Province of Saskatchewan. Unfortunately, a
multitude of problems arose during the building and in
the summer of 1913, all work ceased, never to be taken
in hand again. For the next fifty years the city bravely
managed to pay off the debt on its failed project.

Paul Van Pul, retired Land Surveyor and expert on the
history of River Engineering, has dissected the project,
from its inception in the early 1900s, to the aftermath in
the 1960s.

Presented by: Paul Van Pul

Please register by calling (306) 764-2992 
or emailing:  curator@historypa.com

Admission is Free

Sunday. January 21 at 2:00pm

 Prince Albert Historical Museum
10 River Street East


